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Fax (416) 325-3490

Re: Bruce Power CNSC License Renewal Process 1o
E-mail: lisa.thompson@pc.ola.org

To whom it may concern,

As the MPP for Huron-Bruce, please accept my letter of support for Bruce Power’s 10-year operating
license renewal.

Bruce-Power plays an invaluable role in our region. As an employer, Bruce Power provides thousands of
high quality jobs throughout many communities in both Huron and Bruce counties.

Not only does Bruce Power directly employ many members of the community, through their upcoming
Major Component Replacement Program, they are planning to spread economic benefits to every
corner of the region.

Additionally, as a member of our community, Bruce Power is an active sponsor of many community
initiatives. Some notable accomplishments have included charitable initiatives such as sponsoring
community events and golf tournaments, along with economic development projects such as their
Community Investment and Sponsorship Program.

Time and time again, Bruce Power has shown a clear commitment to making a positive impact on our
community.

Bruce Power has also maintained a highly visible presence, which has built a high degree of public
confidence in its safety. | appreciate the investment in thorough safety measures and commitments to
research and transparency through public awareness initiatives.

I have personally visited the site many times, and | have always been impressed by the strict safety
protocols that are in place. Having met with countless employees and hearing their expertise first hand,
I am fully confident in their facility’s emergency preparedness.

Bruce Power has my full support for its 10 year operating license renewal.

Sincerely,

Lisa Thompson, MPP Huron-Bruce
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